
Inzko and Errico urge swift
implementation  of  defence
property agreement

Meeting in Sarajevo today, HR/EUSR Valentin Inzko and NATO’s Brigadier General Sabato
Errico expressed their support for a swift implementation of last year’s agreement on defence
property. This is also one of the outstanding objectives for OHR transition to EUSR.

The meeting was also an opportunity for the HR/EUSR to commend NATO for its valuable role
in assisting BiH authorities in defence reform, and carrying out important operational tasks in
support of the International War Crimes Tribunal for the Former Yugoslavia.
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